
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Interim reports will be available on Wednesday of this week.  

 

Chick fil A calendar sales will end December 8th.     

 

Also, Tiger Night with the Greensboro Swarm is on Friday, Dec 8 at 7PM. We would love to 

have a huge turnout! I have attached the flier.  

 

We still need your help as we complete our application for national School of Character. I have 

attached the 5 – 7 minute parent survey to this week’s weekly update.  

 

http://tinyurl.com/surveyjms17 
 

Basketball and Wrestling get started on Thursday of this week. Basketball will play at St. Pius 

and Wrestling will be home against Allen Jay Prep.  

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

http://tinyurl.com/surveyjms17

